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To whom it may concern:  With my current property tax costs increasing dramatically each year, I will be hard
pressed to add $550.80 as an assessment for the repairs. The street conditions have been deteriorating since
Governor Perpich canceled the once per year coating of the streets. The current condition is not that bad, since the
contractors that installed the natural gas pipeline replaced the pavement after their installation. Please reconsider this
program as it will place most residents of this area in an awkward situation to comply with the assessment. Thank
you
Sent from my iPhone
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